
Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 10:44 PM


To: Meyer, Cynthia


Cc: Barbara Byrne - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown


Subject: Re: Request for NMFS reference in BiOp


Hi Cindy --

That document is a memorandum to our administrative record, which, while in development throughout the


consultation, has not yet been completed since the consultation isn't yet completed. The memo is still in


internal review and not yet available. It will be available upon completion of the BiOp.


Thanks,


Cathy


On Mon, Jun 10, 2019 at 5:02 PM Meyer, Cynthia <cameyer@usbr.gov> wrote:


Hi Barb and Cathy,


I received a request for a copy of the below reference. If possible, please send it my way.


Thank you,


Cindy


"copy of the memorandum mentioned at page 16 of the draft section on Upper Sacramento River Effects:





“NMFS has developed a memorandum to the ROC on LTO administrative record that evaluates various lines of


evidence, including the CalSimII modeling of Shasta storage (from the ROC on LTO BA Appendix D),  historical


evaluation of Keswick flowrates, and CalSimII Modeling of Drivers of Shasta Releases.”


--
Cynthia Meyer, Ph.D. , GISP


<>< DETAIL: Program Analyst, Bay Delta Office <><
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